
-----Original Message----- 
From: GYoung@nlh.nl.ca [mailto:GYoung@nlh.nl.ca] 
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2006 4:12 PM 
To: cblundon@pub.nl.ca; jhutchings@pa-law.ca; 
palteen@newfoundlandpower.com; tjohnson@odeaearle.nf.ca; 
pcoxworthy@smss.com; jhaynes@nlh.nf.ca; PU - HYDRO Geoff Young (E-mail); 
PU - NP Gerard Hayes (E-mail) 
Subject: NLH PUB Application re 1% Sulphur - Cover letter to Certificate 
of Approval 
 
 
Paul Coxworthy requested that I provide a copy of the February 2, 2006 
covering letter that enclosed the Certificate of Approval.  Frank Ricketts 
made reference to this document in this morning's testimony. 
 
Cheryl, I would suggest that this be entered as an Information Item or, 
alternatively, as a Hydro exhibit.  I will bring hard copies of this 
document to the hearing on Monday morning. 
 
Geoffrey P. Young 
Senior Legal Counsel 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
 
(See attached file: Certificate of Approval letter.pdf) 






